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25th July 2011  
 
Ms. Maureen O’Sullivan, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
DUBLIN 2. 
 
 
Re/ Parliamentary Question 22662/11 “To ask the Minister for Health and 

Children the number of alcohol related non-hospital illness cases in Dublin 
Central for each of the past five years, by the DCC areas of Cabra, 
Glasnevin and North Inner City; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter”  

 
 
Dear Deputy O’Sullivan, 
 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question and the following is the response. 
 
With regard to alcohol related non-hospital mental illness, so far as the 
Community Mental Health Manager is aware, there is no local comprehensive 
data on this. 
 
The HRB publish admissions to psychiatric units with a primary alcohol-related 
diagnosis, but those are obviously inpatient (ie hospital) data. 
 
I trust the above clarifies the position for you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Rosaleen Harlin 
Lead Manager on Parliamentary Affairs 
Dublin North East 
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